
November 2, 2018 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please consider this as an official request for the appointment of a City of Hamilton Council 
member to represent the City on the Golden Horseshoe Food and Farming Alliance.  During the 
last term of Council, Councillor Robert Pasuta, served in this capacity. 

Term for the appointment is 4 years.  The Alliance meets 5 times per year, mostly at Country 
Heritage Park in Milton but with occasional travel to other sites in the Golden Horseshoe.  
Appointees are asked to have an interest in land use, local food, rural or agricultural issues.   

The City of Hamilton supports the work of the Alliance both financially and with staff time from 
Brian Morris, Economic Development and Joanne Hickey-Evans, Planning Services.  Should you 
have any further questions regarding this appointment, please do not hesitate to contact Brian 
or Joanne or Janet Horner at the contacts below. 

Kindest regards, 

Janet Horner 
Executive Director 
Golden Horseshoe Food and Farming Alliance 
101 Exchange Avenue, 
Vaughan, Ontario 
L4K 5R6 
janet@whitfieldfarms.com 
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